
Woodlands’Newsletter June 12th 

 

Useful contacts: 

School:             01827 429 020                        office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Keyworker information:                                 keyworker@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Learning from home information:                distancelearning@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Tamworth Foodbank:                                      01827 302 430 

Dear Families, 

We thank all those families who have followed guidance and brought their children back to school. The 
children are happy and progressing well. They are making full use of the resources and school 
environment and the teachers are continuing to be caring, nurturing and engaging. We encourage all 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 families to bring their children back to school. Please contact the school 
if you wish for your child to return. 

Teachers are continuing to care for the children in their class but also at home with weekly calls being 
made to all families. A designated teacher is working with all families to help with home learning and 
use of the National Oak Academy. 

From today, all families who are continuing with distance learning will be able to contact school on a 
new email address. This email address is distancelearning@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk and can be used to 
seek advice and celebrate [not marking] what is happening in your home learning lessons. The emails 
will be checked daily and responded to as soon as possible– however, this may not be the same day. 
We would like to start sharing a celebration of work, each week, from our distance learners e.g: 
growing plants, fantastic Topic projects, 100% on a quiz, building a bird house, day – the list is endless.  
A WOW presentation, where children will be able to show off the amazing things they have achieved at 
home will be uploaded on to the website each week.  
 
If you would like to submit work for WOW consideration please email with the heading ‘WOW work, 
<child’s name>, <child’s class>. Please remember we cannot display any photographs with the 
children’s faces, full names or address visible. Keep an eye out on the school website each Friday to 
see who has been awarded Distance WOW Worker of the week 
 
As more and more time and learning is taking place online please remember to be safe. The school 
website has many tips and sources of information to help keep the children safe online. We encourage 
all parents to regularly check their child’s online platforms and accounts. 
 
As part of our ongoing growth of the Forest area we are looking for patio slabs– if you have any slabs 
and are able to donate them please contact the school– thank you 
 
Thank you from The Woodlands’ Team 

 

THANK YOU ! 

A huge thank you to Glascote Co-Op who have made a generous donation that has 

enabled the school to build a shelter for the forest. The children are already loving ‘The Den’ 

Phrase of the Week:  


